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September 30, 2021 
 
 
 
On September 30, 2021, as planned and communicated to the members of Santa Cruz Community Credit 
Union, the sale of our building at 324 Front Street in Santa Cruz became final. 
   
The Credit Union will remain in the current downtown building until a new Downtown Santa Cruz location is 
identified, which is expected within the next year. In the coming months, we will announce the new location 
and move date in multiple ways to ensure that members are informed. The new location will include all of 
the services that you are accustomed to having and will include enhanced services like new ATM machines.  
 
The proceeds from the sale of the building will fund the Credit Union’s Member Access Plan to better serve 
members needs throughout Santa Cruz County. The decision to sell the building was made to support the 
Credit Union’s not-for-profit, mission-driven goal to increase access to banking services for underserved 
and unbanked members of our community through its Member Access Plan. The Santa Cruz Branch 
building is quickly becoming obsolete in the context of changes in the financial services industry, 
customer/member preferences, and the pending loss of all current parking spaces due to redevelopment 
projects planned and underway in Downtown Santa Cruz.   
 
Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to this new and exciting chapter in the history 
of the Santa Cruz Community Credit Union.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Elizabeth Carr, President/CEO         


